
Fire Station 4 (FS4) – Project Development/Status

May 2019 – City’s Real Estate 
Division searches for 
potential properties to 
replace Fire Station 4 in 
collaboration with Oakland 
Fire Department

No viable properties 
found

July 2020 – City’s 
departments of Fire, Parks 
Recreation and Youth 
Development (OPRYD), and 
Planning discuss feasibility at 
San Antonio Park

On‐going property 
search December 2020 – Council‐

approved (Resolution No. 
88240) Consultant Team 
begins feasibility assessment 
at San Antonio Park, 
including the task of master 
planning

On‐going property 
search

January 2021 – First phase of 
community engagement 
meetings and surveys

Draft FS4 layout per 
survey results and input 

from Planning March 2021 – Survey results 
and master plan options to 
be shared at second phase of 
community engagement 
meetings

Consultant Team to 
conduct Environmental 

Assessment
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